

Họ và tên:
Lớp 8....



ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP CUỐI HỌC KÌ 1
MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 8 (GLOBAL SUCCESS)
NĂM HỌC: 2024 - 2025

Exercise 1: Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|---------------|--------------|---------------|
| 1. A. lived | B. played | C. promised | D. cleaned |
| 2. A. missed | B. liked | C. cleaned | D. stopped |
| 3. A. environment | B. idea | C. condition | D. highland |
| 4. A. brochure | B. change | C. machine | D. champagne |
| 5. A. tests | B. neighbors | C. cooks | D. roofs |
| 6. A. rulers | B. crops | C. flutes | D. posts |
| 7. A. pray | B. contestant | C. admire | D. decorative |
| 8. A. knew | B. kite | C. kitchen | D. key |

Exercises 2: Mark the letter A, B, C or D that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress

- | | | | |
|---------------|------------|-------------|-------------|
| 1. A. invite | B. forum | C. pressure | D. highland |
| 2. A. wooden | B. mature | C. ethnic | D. famous |
| 3. A. happen | B. listen | C. finish | D. avoid |
| 4. A. harvest | B. arrange | C. costume | D. famous |
| 5. A. gather | B. statue | C. ethnic | D. unique |
| 6. A. hunting | B. custom | C. feature | D. midterm |

Exercises 3: Choose the letter A, B, C, D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

- Each _____ group in Viet Nam has its own distinct culture, including music, dance, and art.
A. person B. ethnic C. partner D. pair
- Many ethnic minority groups in Viet Nam have their own unique _____ instruments, such as the K'ni, a wind instrument used by the Jarai people.
A. music B. musician C. musical D. musically
- Traditional costumes _____ an important role in the cultural identity of ethnic minority groups in Viet Nam.
A. run B. play C. do D. make
- Many people in rural areas _____ their living through fanning.
A. earn B. take C. produce D. give
- Our hotel room _____ the harbour.
A. looked B. looked at C. looked over D. overlooked
- The farmers were at work in the _____ fields.
A. steep B. terraced C. high D. row
- They climbed the wooden _____ into the communal house.
A. way B. path C. pole D. staircase
- During the festival, they fly many _____ kites in different shapes and sizes.
A. colour B. colourless C. colourful D. colouring
- Many shops have a lion dance performance at their opening _____.
A. workshop B. meal C. celebration D. ceremony
- _____ such as kumquat trees, peach blossoms, and apricot flowers are popular at Tet.
A. Blooming flower B. Vegetables C. Ornamental trees D. Festivals

11. Traditionally, the _____ in a village is a place for villagers to meet or worship.
A. festival B. market C. communal house D. field
12. Every year, the Bulgarians hold the Surva Festival to chase away _____.
A. bad spirits B. festival goers C. martial artists D. good luck
13. In many Vietnamese villages, people put up a _____ in the yard of the communal house to welcome Tet.
A. fight B. barrier C. bamboo pole D. decorative item
14. During Tet, the Kinh often prepare traditional _____ such as banh chung and boiled chicken to worship their ancestors.
A. decorative items B. food offerings C. spirits D. ornamental tree
15. Last year, thousands of festival _____ participated in the Lim Festival in Tien Du District.
A. comers B. goers C. movers D. travellers
16. Learning _____ can help build physical strength and improve confidence.
A. biology B. physics C. chemistry D. martial arts
17. After finishing the exam, he went to bed _____ than ever before.
A. early than B. earlier C. more early D. more earlier
18. Sunny sings the song _____ than Jessie does.
A. more well B. better C. more good D. best
19. The cake tastes _____ than we expected
A. deliciouser B. more delicious C. deliciously D. more deliciouser
20. She is trying to work _____ for her upcoming exam.
A. more hard B. hardly C. harder than D. harder
21. Mr. Long dances _____ than anyone in his class.
A. well B. better C. more badly D. bad
22. He did the test I did.
A. as bad as B. badly than C. more badly than D. worse than
23. He drives his brother.
A. more careful than B. more carefully C. more carefully than D. as careful as
24. Does your new stereo play music _____ than your old one did?
A. louder B. more loudly C. loudlier D. more louder
25. Vietnam is a country with _____ ethnic groups.
A. many B. a little C. much D. an
26. There are only _____ waterwheels left in my village.
A. many B. a little C. much D. a few
27. The Lunar New Year is _____ most important holiday in Viet Nam.
A. a B. an C. the D. ✕
28. A traditional tea ceremony in _____ Japan is a formal and elegant event.
A. a B. an C. the D. ✕
29. _____ sun is the closest star to Earth.
A. ✕ B. An C. A D. The
30. Can you show me _____ way to _____ station?
A. the – the B. a – a C. the – a D. a – the
31. My grandmother is _____ amazing cook and makes the best traditional dishes.
A. a B. an C. the D. ✕

32. Traditional houses in ethnic minority communities are often made _____ natural materials such as bamboo, wood, and thatch.
A. from B. for C. out D. of
33. They want to chase away bad luck and pray _____ a lucky new year.
A. on B. at C. in D. for
34. This year, we will break _____ tradition and go on holiday instead of staying at home during Tet.
A. with B. at C. in D. for
35. How _____ is it from here to the ethnic village?
A. far B. long C. often D. old
36. _____ does Hoa Ban Festival take place? - In Lai Chau.
A. What B. Where C. When D. How
37. _____ do the cattle provide for the nomads? - Dairy products, meat, and clothing.
A. What B. Where C. Why D. How
38. _____ is the festival celebrated? - Every year.
A. When B. How often C. How D. What
39. How _____ ethnic groups live in the northern areas of Viet Nam?
A. much B. long C. far D. many
40. _____ tall is an average model?
A. What B. Where C. How D. How much
41. I'm looking forward _____ my grandparents this weekend.
A. visit B. to visiting C. visiting D. to visit
42. Jack: "Let's cover this song by Tinh instrument." - Ly: "_____"
A. Yes, here it is B. No, not at all C. Yes, let's D. Good idea.
43. "We're going on a trip to Ha Long Bay next week." "Really? _____!"
A. Good luck B. Have a nice time C. It's your pleasure D. Take your time
44. Ann- "Thanks a lot for the lovely dinner." - Brian: "_____"
A. You're welcome. B. It's all right. C. Thank you too. D. Please don't say so.
45. Minh: "I'm getting a bit overweight." - Quan: "_____"
A. You might eat a bit more. B. You shouldn't eat so much.
C. You can't be hungry now. D. You need more nutritious food.
46. Jane: "Excuse me! Where's the nearest internet café?" - Linh: "_____"
A. I'm afraid not. B. Don't worry. C. Yes, I think so. D. Go straight. It's on your right.

Exercises 4: Read the following sign or notice and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

1/What does this sign mean?



- A. We mustn't pick up flowers
B. We may pick up small flower
C. Don't bring flowers along.
D. There are flowers around here.

2/ What does this sign mean?



- A. She is out of cash.
B. We only accept payment in cash.
C. Don't pay in cash.
D. Please don't exchange money here.

3/What does this sign mean?



- A. You have to ring the bell to ask for help.
B. The bell will ring when you come in.
C. The bell will ring when you go out.
D. The staff will ring the bell for you.

4. What does this notice say?



- A. Don't let children play with this
B. You can buy children's clothes here
C. Children may use this
D. These are not dangerous for children

Exercise 5. Read the following announcement and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Task 1:

Join us at the International Cultural Festival in Hanoi!

- Explore (1) _____ cultures from around the world.
- Enjoy traditional music, dance, and food.
- Engaging (2) _____ activities for the whole family
- Cultural exhibitions (3) _____ global heritage
- Date: March 15th, 2024
- Place: Hanoi Cultural Center

Don't (4) _____ this vibrant celebration of diversity!

- Question 1.** A. diversity B. diversify C. diverse D. diversely
Question 2. A. x (no article) B. an C. a D. the
Question 3. A. showcase B. showcased C. to showcase D. showcasing
Question 4. A. miss B. regret C. remember D. help

Task 2:

Charity Concert This Sunday!

- Support a great cause with music!
- Enjoy (1) _____ by local talents.
- Donate to help those (2) _____ need.
- Experience the power of (3) _____ and compassion.
- Date: This Sunday, 6:00 PM
- Venue: Town Hall

Come together for (4) _____ evening of music and generosity!

- Question 1.** A. contestants B. competition C. performances D. performer
Question 2. A. at B. to C. on D. in
Question 3. A. creativity B. creative C. creatively D. create
Question 4. A. the B. an C. a D. Ø (no article)

Exercise 6: Reading the following passage and circle the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Christmas is my favorite holiday. I enjoy (29)Christmas cookies and planning parties. I sending cards and hearing from old friends. I love seeing children open their (30)on Christmas morning. Most of all, I

love one special custom that we have in our family. On the night before Christmas we (31) in warm clothing and go from house to house in our neighborhood. At each house, we (32)Christmas songs.

Then we go to a hospital or a home for elderly people and we sing there. We want to let people know that we care about them. Afterward, we come home and drink hot chocolate by the (33) I love this!

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|-------------|-----------------|
| 1. A. bake | B. baking | C. to bake | D. baked |
| 2. A. presents | B. gifts | C. offers | D. Both A and B |
| 3. A. wear | B. put off | C. dress up | D. get |
| 4. A. sing | B. shout | C. cry | D. speak |
| 5. A. fireworks | B. fireplace | C. light | D. firefighter |

Exercise 7: Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

The lifestyle in Bangkok is quite different. I think that living in Bangkok is very exciting. I haven't lived here all my life. My family came here when I was three. But now it is my home. Nearly all my friends live here. It is our capital city, and very big. From morning till night, there are crowds of people on the main streets. Some parts of the city are very noisy. I have a long journey to school every day, but I don't mind because it is so interesting. There's always something happening in the streets. There are all kinds of people selling things – fruits, flowers, cooked food, clothes, - everything you could imagine. I really enjoy the excitement of the packed streets and large modern buildings. I love walking around the streets at the weekend with some other boys from my class.

1. When did the writer move to Bangkok?

- | | |
|---------------------------------------|-------------------------------|
| A. When he was three months years old | C. When he was in grade three |
| B. At the age of three | D. At the age of thirteen |

2. The word “main” in the paragraph is CLOSEST in meaning to _____.

- | | | | |
|----------|----------|----------|----------|
| A. quiet | B. minor | C. major | D. clean |
|----------|----------|----------|----------|

3. Why doesn't the writer mind the long journey to his school?

- A. Because he travels by bus
- B. Because he can see many interesting things in the streets
- C. Because he sells fruits
- D. Because he can enjoy cooked food

4. Which of the following sentences is NOT true?

- | | |
|--|---|
| A. The writer was born in Bangkok | C. The writer's house is very far from his school |
| B. Bangkok is the capital city of Thailand | D. Almost streets in Bangkok are crowded and busy |

5. Who does the writer walk around the streets at weekends with?

- | | | | |
|---------------|----------------|---------------|-------------------|
| A. His sister | B. His brother | C. His cousin | D. His classmates |
|---------------|----------------|---------------|-------------------|

6. The word “packed” in the paragraph is OPPOSITE in meaning to _____.

- | | | | |
|------------|--------------|---------|----------|
| A. crowded | B. uncrowded | C. ugly | D. heavy |
|------------|--------------|---------|----------|

Exercise 8: Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions from 1 to 2

1. Put the sentences (a-c) in the correct order, then fill in the blank to make a logical text.

The Mid Autumn Festival in Vietnam is one of the most beloved holidays of the year. It is a time for family reunions, _____.

- a. In addition, children eagerly wait for the moon to rise, as it is a symbol of happiness and unity.
- b. where people come together to celebrate with delicious food and colorful lanterns.
- c. Moreover, traditional performances like lion dances add excitement to the festival.

- | | | | |
|--------------|-------------|--------------|--------------|
| A. b – c – a | B. a- c – b | C. c – b – a | D. b – a – c |
|--------------|-------------|--------------|--------------|

2. Choose the sentences that most appropriately ends the text (in Question 2)

- A. Finally, the festival is not only a celebration of harvest but also a chance to show gratitude for the past year's blessings.
- B. Then, children take part in many interesting activities.
- C. To sum up, the festival is a chance to show gratitude for the past year's blessings.
- D. Next, it is not just a time for costumes and fun, but also an opportunity for people to come together, share joy, and create lasting memories in a magical and mysterious atmosphere.

Exercise 9: Four phrases/sentences have been removed from the text below. For each question, mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that fits each of the numbered blanks from 1 to 4 the most.

Stress is a normal part of teens' life; however, too much stress can be dangerous. When you face stress, use some of these strategies to manage it.

_____ (1) Teens need eight to ten hours of sleep a day, so get enough sleep. To make it easier, keep your smartphone away from your bed.

_____ (2) Doing enough physical exercise is important for teens. You should exercise for at least 60 minutes a day.

_____ (3) Talk about your stress to an adult. This person can be your teacher, parent, or someone you trust.

_____ (4) You can reduce your stress by writing down your problems. You can also write about times you felt good and soon you will start to feel better.

Going outside: You will feel more relaxed if you spend some time in nature. Places with green trees and fresh air will make you feel better.

- A. Writing about it:
- B. Talking it out:
- C. Getting a good night's sleep:
- D. Doing exercise:

Question 1: _____ **Question 2:** _____ **Question 3:** _____ **Question 4:** _____